
February 16, 2022

COMMUNITY MEETING | REZONING PROJECT 
MATTHEWS, NC FEBRUARY 2022
Partners Amy Rickers and Susanne Todd led a community meeting regarding a rezoning project in 
Matthews, NC, and Esperanza Properties, Inc.’s rezoning application 2022-746. 

If you have any questions regarding Condemnation, Rezoning, and Land Use, complete our 
General Contact Form.
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